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Sent from my iPad 
We strongly oppose the planning proposal W4(Brooklands  Farm). 
We live in  Whitstable  and use the Old Thanet Way on a daily basis. Over the years the volume of traffic 
has increased and is now becoming far too busy for the standard of road.  This is mainly due to the enormous 
amount of building which has happened over the last ten years. 
We would definitely need traffic lights or another roundabout at the Church St junction. 
 
We worry about the effect of so many more dwellings will have on sewage, education, healthcare ,road safety in and 
feel the council is not addressing these serious needs before allowing more dwellings to be built. 
Losing so much more green space and farmland will alter the whole concept of living  in a close community and 
making the Whitstable area more like a city instead of a seaside town. 
Can we really afford to lose our farm land? Where is our food going to be grown? Do we really need a larger 
population in this area? Where are all these newcomers going to find work? 
We hope this application will be refused permanently 
 
Andrew and Jean Martin 




